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As newly retired citizens of Oregon, my husband and I are on a limited income.  We 

oppose the State of Oregon trying to take away from our City and County, by hi-

jacking the Property Tax.  Don't be so greedy, that you injure those who are already 

struggling to get by.  Oregon needs to change direction and do a major budget 

overhaul, not add more taxes to already overtaxed citizens.  This state will continue 

to lose citizens to other states if Oregon can't get this under control. 

PLEASE DO NOT LET HJR 201 GO ANY FARTHER.  KILL THE BILL. 


